DR. RAJENDRA PRASAD GOVT. MEDICAL COLLEGE,
KANGRA AT TANDA

No.HFW-H(DRPGMC)365/11(Anti ragging)- ?S—OC] Dated: 04 .02.2022

Dear Parents,

I extend my greetings to you all at the startl of the new academic year.

You are well aware that admission process of MBBS batch 2021-22 for the academic session
2021-22 will be started w.e.f. 14.2.2022.  Under the H.P.Govt. Anti Ragging Ordinance 2009, there are
clear cut guidelines that no body should indulge in ragging. Dr.RPGMC Tanda is a “Zero Ragging Campus”.
We have initiated various measures for prevention of ragging in and outside the campus. We will be grateful
if you direct your ward not to indulge in any kind of ragging. It is also requested that you yourself and your

ward should fill up separate undertaking regarding anti ragging on the website : www.antiragging.in or

www.amanmovement.org electronically for the academic session 2021-22. The printout of acknowledgment

may be submitted in the Academic Branch immediately.

-

Principal
Dr.R.P.Govt. Medical College,
Kangra at Tanda,




